Two coastal cleanups at Ses Pesqueres Altes and Es Carnatge
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The Formentera Office of Environment is pleased to report that over the next two Saturdays, 17
and 24 September, coastal cleanups will be held in Ses Pesqueres Altes (S'Estufador) and Es
Carnatge, respectively. The first is organised by Plastic Free Formentera on the occasion of
World Cleanup Day and benefits from the collaboration of volunteers at Qué Celeste and the
Consell de Formentera, which will provide material for cleaning and rubbish collection.
Participants should meet at 9.30am in front of La Mola church and wear appropriate footwear.

The other cleanup session will happen on 24 September in Es Carnatge as part of Qué Celeste
Festival. Es Carnatge is one of the areas with the highest concentration of plastics on the
island. The Consell de Formentera will provide support for the second session as well, as will
volunteers from environmental organisations present at Qué Celeste Festival. A workshop will
be held at Es Carnatge beach to raise awareness about microplastics and how they harm the
environment. Participants should meet in Cala en Baster at 10.00am and wear appropriate
footwear.
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